
Peek at the Week 
Year 2—20th May 2022 

Our Learning 

This week,  the children have been consolidat-

ing some of the skills that they need to be re-

ally secure in. This includes: telling the time, 

number bonds to 20, how to use the inverse 

to check calculations and their 2,5 and 10 

times table. This Friday, it was Football day 

at school and the children had a brilliant 

time. 

Next week,  in Maths  the children will be con-

tinuing to look at time. This includes telling 

the time to the nearest 5 minutes.  We will al-

so be looking at the duration of how long a 

second, minute and hour are.  

 

Topic : We will be holding a curriculum day 

on Monday and Tuesday where the children 

are going to be transported on a pirate ad-

venture. They will explore the world’s differ-

ent continents and oceans  and think about 

the animals and terrain that is found there. 

After creating their own treasure map, the 

children will write a description of their fa-

vourite continent.  
 

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please look out for the information page about 
Doodle Maths next week. The children will not be 
set homework until after half term.  

Children should complete one piece of homework 
each week from their new Spring 1 
Homework Menu.  

Spelling test is on a Friday.  

PE kit are needed on a Wednesday. 

 

Star of the week 

All the children have worked really hard 
this week and tried their best in all their as-
sessments and we are very proud of them 
all.  

 

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


